
 
 

How We Work: Professional, Active, Innovative & Inclusive  

January 28, 2022 

Hello South Suburban Tennis Participants,  

We are pleased to inform you that the South Suburban Ice Arena (SSIA) Tennis project is on track to be completed by the 

end of next month, February 2022.  Assuming construction meets its projected deadline, we will be offering 

programming out of this temporary facility beginning Monday, February 28th.   

The District has been working very diligently to find a viable solution for the tennis community after the unfortunate 

collapse of the Bubble in December, prior to the anticipated construction of Littleton Golf & Tennis. While the former ice 

arena does not meet USTA sanction standards the District felt providing a condensed 4-court facility provided the best 

opportunities to temporarily service our community members.  In the diagram below, we have displayed the layout of 

the courts and surrounding space so that we remain transparent with our temporary structure and you may make the 

best decision possible before participating.  With the assistance of our tennis professionals, we have structured our 

programming to be similar offerings that you have been accustomed to at the Bubble.  Additionally, we will only be 

offering certain levels of youth/adult programming, private lessons and public rentals.  It is our goal to provide the best 

experience possible, with the limitations in place, until we can move back into the newly constructed Littleton tennis 

facility in the spring of 2023. 

Registration for spring programming will be available on Tuesday, February 1st at 9:00am, and will be offered on a first 

come, first served basis through our online catalog at register.ssprd.org.  

We appreciate your flexibility and understanding during this transitional time, and we are very excited to offer our 

tennis community indoor programming once again.   

For questions, please reach out to our Tennis Coordinators at ssprtennis@gmail.com.  

Thank you!  

South Suburban Tennis Staff 
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